TOWN OF ELK MOUND Notice of Possible Quorum on April 20, 2023 from 4 – 7 p.m. 
N6299 906th St, Elk Mound, WI 54739

A possible quorum of the Town of Elk Mound board will take place at the Elk Mound Town Hall for the purpose of an informational open house meeting for the 620th Avenue improvement project from the west town Limits to State Highway 40. 
The town board and staff from Cedar Corporation will review the project design and construction for the project area.  
This will be an informal process to answer questions and explain the general project overview and construction schedule.  Cedar Corporation and Town representatives will be available to talk individually with you.
Please feel free to attend anytime between 4:00 pm and 7:00 pm.

Carolyn Loechler, Clerk
Town of Elk Mound
clerk@tn.elkmound.wi.gov
Posted this 3rd day of April, 2023
